
 

 

Gleniffer High School Activity Day – Thursday 22nd May 2025 

 

The Gleniffer High School Activity Day will be on Thursday 22nd May 2025, during the S4/5/6 SQA 

exam timetable.  For this day the teaching timetable will be collapsed, and all S1/2/3 will have the 

opportunity to take part in a pre-arranged activity. 

Activities offered are a mix of trips outside of the school and others within the school.  Please see 

the option form provided for the activities that will be available. 

The activity option form states the approximate cost of external trips, with all in-school activities 

being offered free of charge. Please note any costs do not need to be paid until later. 

As an inclusive school we are aware that costs may be challenging for some families.  We would like 

to support you wherever possible and ask that if financing a trip is an issue you contact your child’s 

pastoral teacher to discuss how we can help.  The school will use its discretion in this. 

Completed option forms should be returned to Mr Wilson (maths) by Friday 9th November 2024.  

However, if this is not possible pupils preferred choices can sent by email.  If doing so, please send 

the pupils name, year and preferred option to the school office labelled FAO Mr Wilson. 

Please be aware that places will be issued on a first come first served basis. 

 

 


